Please read the text first and then try to answer the questions.

Grasshopper'S Day Out

What is the name of the grasshopper?

Once upon a time, in the sunny countryside, lived a little grasshopper named Gary. Gary was a lively and curious grasshopper. He loved to hop around the fields, exploring the world around him. One day, Gary decided to venture further than he ever had before. He hopped over the fence and into the vast countryside. He saw cows grazing, birds flying, and rabbits hopping. He even saw a big red barn in the distance. Gary was having the time of his life. But as the sun began to set, Gary realized he was lost. He didn't recognize any of the sights around him. He was scared and alone. But then, he remembered what his mother always told him, "When you're lost, look for the big red barn. It's always near our home." So, Gary hopped towards the big red barn. As he got closer, he saw the familiar sights of his home. He saw the fence he had hopped over and the field where he loved to play. With a sigh of relief, Gary hopped back home, promising never to venture too far again. From that day on, Gary always remembered to stay close to home and if he ever got lost, he knew to look for the big red barn.

Where did Gary decide to venture one day?
What did Gary see in the distance?
What did Gary feel when he realized he was lost?
What did Gary's mother tell him to look for when he's lost?
What did Gary promise after he found his way back home?